
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
502 Deaderick St. 4thFloor  
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

July 2, 2024 

Ms. Cora Payne 
Community Television Company 
224 Dalton St.  
Ellijay, GA 30540 

RE: (Docket No. 13-00101) Ten-year Re-application or Termination of State-Issued Certificate 
of Franchise Authority for Community Television Company (CTC) 

Dear Ms. Payne: 

This is to inform you that the Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) 
acknowledges your letter dated December 22, 2023, informing the Commission that Community 
Television Company wishes not to re-new its State-Issued Certificate of Franchise Authority.  

Please contact me if I can ever be of further help to your Company. 

Sincerest Regards, 

John Hutton 
Telecommunications/Utilities Consultant 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
john.hutton@tn.gov 
615-770-6889
615-419-3982
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